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November 28, 2023 
 

Dear Friends,  
  
Tomorrow morning, I begin a swift 12-day journey to and from Uganda. At every turn, I want to 
keep my eyes open for what the Lord has done and is doing. The packed schedule provides a 
unique opportunity to do so. I ask for your prayers each day as I sprint from November 29 to 
December 11.  
  

• Travel to Uganda takes time. The 32- hour trips are arduous, so please pray for strength 
and resilience to jump into ministry action on Friday, December 1st. 

  
• Saturday (2nd), I travel to Masaka for the wedding of an emerging leader. Bashir and Faith 

are a wonderful couple with a heart for ministry. It is an honor to celebrate God’s 
faithfulness in bringing them together. I was asked to preach their wedding sermon.  

  
• Sunday (3rd), Kampala Baptist Church has a service of thanksgiving for Pastor Johnson 

Magaya, who went home to be with the Lord in October of 2022. Johnson was a dear friend 
and colleague. As is the Ugandan custom, this service will give thanks for Johnson’s unique 
relational gifts and extensive impact on people. 

  
• Monday – Friday (4th – 8th), 30 COHORTS will descend upon Kampala, from across 

Uganda, for their fourth equipping event of the year. The theme is “The Church” and each 
day will be filled with sessions and interaction around this essential topic. Fred Cherotich 
is one of the members from Kapchorwwa. Click on this link to discover more about him 
- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F-
sXRprC7CKzs1GPTyx8zxxSIO1Ye94C/view?usp=drivesdk   

  
• Friday and Saturday (8th - 9th) – Many year-end Ugandan team discussions and decisions 

for 2024 will be required.  
  

• Sunday(10th) - Preach a sermon at Entebbe Baptist Church (10 am) – host an afternoon 
meal with Entebbe area pastors – fly from Entebbe at 11:55 pm, arriving back in 
Harrisburg 11:40 pm on the 11th. (Remember, there is an eight-hour time difference 
between Entebbe and Mechanicsburg) 

  
As we move through December, it’s a sprint to January 1. There is a lot of ministry ahead in 2024 
and your support at year’s end paves the way for next year’s ministry journey.  
  
If you desire to provide a year-end gift, go to  http://newhorizonsfoundation.com/project/single-
project/378/ or send a check to New Horizons Foundation Inc., 731 Chapel Hills Dr., Colorado 
Springs, CO 80920. Please make checks out to New Horizons Foundation with Partnerships for 
Training Pastors on the memo line. 
 

Thank you for your prayers and faithful friendship.  
  
With a grateful heart, 
  
Dave Jones 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
607-342-1733 
 

If you desire to no longer receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send your request 
to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org . 


